
The CUET PG Admit Card 2024 has been announced by the National Testing Agency (NTA). The admit 

cards for the Common University Entrance Test – Postgraduate 2024 have been made available for 

the test, which is scheduled for March 27. By going to the official website, pgcuet.samarth.ac.in, 

candidates who have successfully finished the application procedure and are expected to take the 

exam on March 27 can view their CUET PG 2024 admit card. 

https://pgcuet.samarth.ac.in/

